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Weekly Class News


From the second grade classroom of Mrs. Young


	Our Week At A Glance… I am so proud of everyone.   It’s hard to believe that 3rd quarter is here.  As I stated in my email, we are “upping” the expectations of Second-grade with academics as well as behavior.   The kiddos have responded well this week with things.  We are reading and writing in the genre of narrative non-fiction.   Math we are beginning to “dabble” in multiplication, which is where knowing your addition and subtraction math facts is IMPORTANT.  Telling time is beginning to “come around.”   I’ve introduced some good math websites in class that we are using.  They can get to them from the Luther Library website.

	

	

	Next Week’s Highlights

Monday – 1/27
Art
Tuesday – 1/28
Music
P.E.

Return Library Books
Wednesday – 1/29
Library
Art

Thursday – 1/30
Music
P.E.
Friday – 1/31
Guidance with Mrs. McIntyre
Art
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	Reading Tip… Use a children’s dictionary. Show your child how to use it to look up the meaning of words.
Math Tip… Did you know that the games you play with your toddlers and preschoolers can influence their interest in learning math and science as they grow older? Young children are capable of learning such concepts as big and small, high and low, fast and slow, and heavy and light. By helping your children learn these concepts, you are helping them begin to learn about math and science.

Reminders:  
· Enjoy your time with your family and friends!


	


